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CYBERSECURITY INCIDENT 

The board of directors (the "Board") of ES Group (Holdings) Limited (the "Company", and together 

with its subsidiaries, the "Group") wishes to announce that the Group has a cybersecurity incident 

recently. The Group’s servers were attacked by a ransomware, where an unknown party gained 

unauthorized access to the servers and encrypted information therein (the "Incident").  

The ongoing investigations into the Incident indicate that the threat has been contained and is believed 

to have impacted majority of the data stored in the servers. However, as of the date of this 

announcement, there has been no significant impact to the Group’s business and operations arising 

from the Incident, and the Group’s business and operations continue to be operational as usual. 

Upon discovering the Incident, the Group activated its business continuity plan and took immediate 

actions, including disconnecting its systems from the network and engaging information technology 

consultant to assist with the investigations, as well as containment, remedial and data recovery efforts. 

The Group has also reported the Incident to relevant authorities, including the Singapore Police Force, 

Personal Data Protection Commission and Singapore Cyber Emergency Response Team for their 

assistance. 

Further investigations into the Incident, including whether data in the Group’s servers have been 

compromised or leaked, are still ongoing. The Group takes information security extremely seriously and 

as part of this process, it is conducting a rigorous review of the Incident and its systems to ensure that 

the Group’s data remains safe and secure. 

The Group is fully committed to respond to the Incident transparently and will provide further update(s) 

should there be any other material developments relating to the Incident. 
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This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s 

sponsor, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), in accordance with Rule 226(2)(b) of the Singapore Exchange 

Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes no 

responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions 

made or reports contained in this announcement. 

The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Goh Mei Xian, Director, ZICO Capital Pte. Ltd. at 77 Robinson Road, 

#06-03 Robinson 77, Singapore 068896, telephone (65) 6636 4201.


